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I am in support of Midas Gold  mining project at Stibnite Idaho.  I am not in support  of the road
being closed through the site and the only bypass being the proposed Burnt Log Road.  Totally
cutting off Yellow Pine like that will totally  impact our community.  The economic impact it would
have will be devastating.   An alternate route needs to be made on site as a bypass so that travel is
still possible from Yellow Pine through Stibnite and on to Monumental Summit  and Thunder
Mountain.
 
Carmen Harnar

 




